
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

July 16, 2013 

Mr. Mano Nazar 
Executive Vice President 

and Chief Nuclear Officer 
NextEra Energy 
P. O. Box 14000 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 

SUBJECT: TURKEY POINT NUCLEAR GENERATING UNIT NOS. 3 AND 4 - NRC 
REVIEW OF REVISION 15 TO PHYSICAL SECURITY PLAN (TAC 
NOS. MF1482 AND MF1483) 

Dear Mr. Nazar: 

By letter to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) dated August 3, 2012 (Agencywide 
Documents Access and management System (ADAMS) Accession No. ML12220A353), Florida 
Power & Ught Company (the licensee) submitted Revision 15 of the physical security plan 
(PSP) for the Turkey Point Nuclear Generating Unit Nos. 3 and 4. The licensee provided this 
information in accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Part 50, 
Section 54(p)(2). The enclosures to the letter contained safeguards information; therefore, the 
NRC withheld these enclosures from public disclosure. 

By letter dated January 17,2013 (ADAMS Accession No. ML 13032A066), the licensee 
responded to the NRC staff's December 18, 2012, request for additional information (ADAMS 
Accession No. ML 12341A 159). The licensee's response provided sufficient information for the 
NRC to determine the adequacy of the changes to the PSP. In addition, the licensee committed 
to provide clarification in the following revision to the PSP, which it provided to the NRC by letter 
dated March 27,2013 (ADAMS Accession No. ML13092A123). The enclosures to the letter 
contained safeguards information; therefore, the NRC withheld these enclosures from public 
disclosure. The NRC confirmed that the licensee incorporated the clarification into the PSP and 
met its commitment. 

The NRC staffs review of the licensee's submittals consisted of determining whether the 
licensee properly concluded that changes to the PSP did not decrease the safeguards 
effectiveness of the PSP. The NRC staff determined that the licensee properly concluded that 
the reported changes did not result in a decrease in safeguards effectiveness. The 
effectiveness of the implementation of the identified PSP revisions is subject to future NRC 
review and inspection. 
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Please contact Audrey Klett at 301-415-0489 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Farideh E. Saba, Senior Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch 11-2 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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Please contact Audrey Klett at 301-415-0489 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

IRA! 

Farideh E. Saba, Senior Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch 11-2 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-250 and 50-251 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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